
Lesson Resources

Classroom Set of Ipads

Apps for use are: 
Nearpod, Popplet, 
Vernier Graphical 
Analysis, Geoboard, 
iAnalyze and Kahoot!

Internet access may not 
be available while at 
your field placement. 



Lesson Resources

Clickers

Two Classroom Sets of 
CPS (Classroom 
Performance Systems) 
clickers

Collect data from 
students in your 
classroom or play 
Jeopardy with ALL your 
students



Lesson Resources

Ladybug

Portable document 
camera and projector to 
display student work on 
the big screen during 
your lesson!



Lesson Resources

TI – 84 Calculators

Classroom set of 
graphing calculators 
preloaded with 
applications and 
carrying case to 
transport. 



Lesson Resources

TI Nspire Calculators

Classroom set with 
Navigator system to 
network all calculators 
with teacher computer 
and projector!

Lab cradles to use 
Vernier probes with 
Nspires. 



Lesson Resources

TI Navigator System

Navigator system 
networks TI Nspire
calculators to teacher 
computer and 
projector.



Lesson Resources

Portable Projector

Do you need a 
projector to teach your 
lessson? Check out a 
projector and lap top 
for your lesson. 



Lesson Resources

MacBook Laptops

Classroom sets of 
laptops available check 
out for lessons.

Internet access may 
not be available while 
at your field 
placement. 



Lesson Resources

Digital Balances

We have 8 digital 
balances available for 
check out!

Hot Plates

We have several hot 
plates with stirring 
capability for check 
out!



Lesson Resources

Cameras

We have digital 
cameras, Hi speed 
video cameras, and flip 
cameras for students 
to take video or 
pictures in your lesson. 



Lesson Resources

MOBI

MOBI’s allow you and 
your students to 
remotely interact with 
images projected for 
the class. 



Lesson Resources

Vernier Labquests

Labquest I – Fifteen 
available for use with 
Vernier probes.

Labquest II – Twenty 
four available for use 
with Vernier probes.



Lesson Resources

.
Vernier Probes – Class Sets



Lesson Resources

Vernier Track System

We have 24 tracks with 
cars, pulleys, and 
various attachments. 



Lesson Resources

Vernier Probes  

We have individual and 
small numbers of 
probes listed to the 
right. These would be 
wonderful for stations 
and demonstrations. 


